
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WHAT’S HAPPENING 
A column used to promote non-profit community events as well as a bonus promo for our advertisers. 

If you wish to have your non-profit event listed please contact the Town Office. 

APR. 1 EASTER SUNDAY 

APR. 14 Sportsman Dinner featuring Theo Fleury, 5:30 pm, Eatonia Memorial Arena 

APR. 16  Library Cleaning Bee, 6:30 pm, Eatonia Wheatland Library, Volunteers Welcome! 

APR. 16 & 17 Eaton Grad Bottle Drive, Beginning at 3:30 pm, (Apr. 16th – Farms, Apr. 17th – Town) 

APR. 28 Home Based Business & Craft Open House, 11:00 am – 4:00 pm, Eatonia Community Hall 

MAY 12 E.O.L. Auxiliary Mother’s Day Tea & Bake Sale, 2:00-4:00 pm, Eatonia Oasis Living, Bake sale starts at 3:00 pm 

MAY 13 MOTHER’S DAY 

MAY 26 Community Wide Garage Sales, 9:00 am – 2:00 pm 

JUNE 9 Graduation 2018, Eaton School 

JUNE 17 FATHER’S DAY  

JUNE 18 Colour Night, Eaton School  

JUNE 29-JULY 1 Big Ball Bash & Canada Day Celebrations 

 

MAYOR’S MESSAGE 
 

Spring is here! Kind of. The recent weather changes have presented some challenges for the town crews 

and some residents as they’ve been dealing with ice blockages, you may have seen some steam trucks in 

town. The rink was converted to curling for the annual Fun-spiel and the ice will be taken out during the 

first week of April. Thank you to all the volunteers who make the arena and all the events happen a 

possibility! 
 

We are a quarter of the way through the year and days away (at time of writing) to set the towns annual 

budget for 2018. I will put some details out in the days following the meeting about the process and the 

outcomes.  
 

If you would be interested in making monthly payments towards your property taxes, please contact the 

town office and they will work out some arrangements. 
 

You may have noticed some work happening at the cemetery recently and that will continue. There will 

be a work bee in the spring put on by a revived cemetery committee thanks to a generous donation.  
 

Water quality has improved over the past month with turbidity (cloudiness) being back down to more 

regular levels. Please contact the town office and sign-up to receive your water meter readings notices 

via phone, email, or text message. 
 

If you would like to make a complaint regarding town employees, council, or committee members, 

please submit your complaint in writing to the town office. You may leave in a sealed envelope which will 

be opened during the next town council meeting, please include your name so that we can appropriately 

follow-up.  
 

If you would like to attend a town council meeting (2nd Tuesday monthly), please contact the town office 

and you can be added to the agenda for the next meeting. Regular council meetings are open to the 

public if you wish to observe our discussions and decision-making processes. 
 

Go to www.eatonia.ca to check for local events, community hall calendar, bylaws, business listings, 

contact information, and more. 
 

As always, we appreciate any feedback as we are here to serve the residents and ratepayers of Eatonia.  
 

Yours Truly, 
 
 

Steven Schwartz 
 

 

 

 

Yours Truly, 

 

Steven Schwartz 

        APRIL 2018  

TOWN OFFICE HOURS 

Monday to Friday 

9:00am – 12:00pm 

1:00pm – 5:00pm 
 

Closed Weekends & Stat Holidays 
 

NUISANCE GROUND 

HOURS 

Monday, Wednesday, Friday 

1:00pm – 6:00pm 

Tuesday, Thursday, Saturday 

9:00am – 12:00pm 

Closed Sundays & Stat Holidays 
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TAXES 

The Town is offering tax discounts for 

prepayment of 2018 taxes. The following 

discounts will be applied to any tax payments 

made during that month: 
 

April – 3% 

May – 2% 

June – 1% 
 

 

 

GARBAGE PICK-UP 
  

Regular garbage pick-up will continue Monday 

mornings at 8:00 a.m.  
 

There will be garbage pick-up on  

Monday, April 2nd following Easter Sunday. 

 

Like us on Facebook 

Town of Eatonia 
 

 

Stay up to date on community news & events! 

EATONIA NEWS BULLETIN 
Published by the Town of Eatonia 

Rates: 
Regular Classifies (5-6 Lines) 

Paid in advance RATE $12 OTHERWISE $21 

Box classified ads $21 
 

1/8 Page Ad $19 

1/4 Page Ad $37 

1/2 Page Ad $58 

Full Page Ad $105
 

Non-Profit Organizations 
1/4 Page Ad $20 

1/2 Page Ad $28 

Full Page Ad  $51 
 

GST is not included in above pricing 
 

PH: 306-967-2251 Fax: 306-967-2267 

Email: newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net 
 

**DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS  

IS THE 22ND OF EACH MONTH** 

 

RECYCLING PICK-UP 
 

April pick-ups will occur on  
April 12th and April 26th  

Please have your bin out on the street  
by 7:00 a.m. 

 

A pick-up schedule, list of acceptable materials, 
and how to properly place your bin on pick-up 

days can all be found on our website at 
www.eatonia.ca  

 
 

 

BACK ALLEY GARBAGE PICK-UP 
 

Back alley pick up is scheduled to begin 
Monday, May 7th, 2018 

Weather Permitting 

 

WATER METER READING 
 

In an attempt to make the water meter reading 
process more efficient the town has set up a 
system for all residents to be contacted via 

phone, email, or text message. If you have not 
yet let the office know of how you would like to 

receive your reminder notices please contact the 
office as soon as possible.    

 

Anyone who has a new water meter (probe) or 
lives in a trailer is not required to submit their 
readings. The town employees will look after 

collecting yours.  

The Town of Eatonia would like to thank  
 

JANET MILLER 

 
for her years of service reading water meters. 

 

mailto:newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net
http://www.eatonia.ca/
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TOWN OF EATONIA AWARD 

SPONSORED BY THE TOWN OF 

EATONIA 

In an effort to support and recognize the youth in 

our community, the Town of Eatonia is 

bestowing an award to a deserving student of 

Eaton School. 

This award will be given to an individual who has 

made an outstanding contribution to enhance 

the quality of life for the citizens of the Town. 

 

To be eligible, this student must meet the 

following criteria: 

1. Must currently attend grade 10, 11 

or 12 at Eaton High School 

2. Must have demonstrated various volunteer 

involvement throughout the community. 

3. Must demonstrate good work ethic, be in 

good academic standing and present an overall 

willingness to assist others. 

 

The successful nominee will be 

given an award of $200 which will 

be presented at Color Night 2018. 
 

To nominate an individual or 

individuals, forms can be picked up at 

the town office 
 

Deadline for nominations is April 30, 2018 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The Town of Eatonia would like to thank everyone who is 
making an effort to participate in the town’s new recycling 
program with Triways Disposal. This recycling program 
was introduced to try and reduce the amount of garbage 
that was being hauled out to the nuisance grounds and we 
are pleased to announce that garbage has been cut down 
by about a third. We encourage everyone to continue 
recycling and ask that if you have not tried this new service 
to please give it a shot. All the information regarding your 
blue bin can be found on our website at www.eatonia.ca or 
by contacting the town office. 

 
You may have heard, there has been some changes 
regarding not accepting plastic films such as, plastic 
grocery bags, Ziploc bags, saran wrap, plastic garbage 
bags, bread bags, and bubble wrap. Triways Disposal is 
still continuing to accept these item, meaning you are not 
required to make any changes to the way you are recycling 
until further notice. If there are any changes the town will 
be sure to notify you.   

 
 

http://www.eatonia.ca/
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April Rec News 

Arena: 

The arena season ended with a weekend of fun hosted by the 

“Raising the Roof Committee”!  They put on a Funspiel that 

ran Friday and Saturday and saw 14 teams join in the action.  

The concession and pub were open throughout the event for 

participants and spectators to enjoy.  The weekend was a 

great way for the committee to kick off their fundraising for 

the roof repairs at the arena.  We wish them best of luck with 

future fundraisers and hope you will all join in supporting 

their efforts! 

Eaton School once again took advantage of having the curling 

ice in to enjoy some Phys. Ed classes down at the arena!   

The community is welcome to use the curling ice!  Gather 

your friends and family and enjoy a fun evening of curling! 

The plant shutdown in slated for Tuesday, April 3rd with the 

ice coming out within a couple days of that. 

Sportsman Dinner & Auction: 

The Sportsman Dinner & Auction featuring Theo Fleury will be 

held on April 14, 2018 at the Community Hall.  This event is 

currently sold out but tickets have been coming available 

quite regularly.  If you would like to attend but missed out on 

tickets please call Vanessa at 306-460-7130 to get your name 

on the waiting list and we’ll let you know if tickets come 

available! 
 

If you are interested in supporting this event with donation of 

an auction item or cash please contact Vanessa. 

Huge thanks goes out to all those who have sponsored and 

donated to our event so far, we truly appreciate your 

support!  Thanks also goes out to the planning committee; 

this event would not happen without all of your help! 

The money raised at the Sportsman Dinner goes directly 

towards operation and maintenance of the recreation 

facilities in Eatonia. 

Ball/Soccer: 

Minor Ball registration is wrapping up but if you haven’t had a 

chance to register and would like to please stop by the office 

or send me an email and I can help you out with that.  This 

year we have 2 t-ball teams and 1 parent pitch team.  We 

have had an amazing response so far as each team already 

has 12 players registered!  Thanks to Pam Schmaltz for 

coaching parent pitch and to Lindsay Larock for coaching t-

ball, your help is very much appreciated.  It would be great if 

we could find one more t-ball coaches for one of the teams. 

 

Pool: 

I am working on getting lifeguards hired and we will then 

move on to getting swimming lessons in place.  Please watch 

the Eatonia and District Recreation Facebook page for 

updates on lessons and more pool information soon.  It is our 

hope that we can have the pool open and ready to go mid to 

late June. 

 

We are currently accepting applications for full and part 

time Lifeguards and Swimming Instructors for the Eatonia 

Pool.  Please submit your resume including certifications and 

experience to the Eatonia Recreation Director no later than 

April 19th.  Resumes can be dropped of, mailed or emailed to 

the Recreation Office.  Thank you! 

Summer Fun Program: 

Thanks to Community Initiatives Fund for once again 

approving our application for the Summer Fun Program.  The 

program will be done similar to last year with it being open to 

a couple of different age groups 3 days a week throughout 

the entire summer.  The days will consist of arts/crafts, games 

and a snack.  Thanks to the support of the CIF we will once 

again be able to offer this program free of charge to all 

participants.  With regularly scheduled days each week we 

are hoping to see a consistent turnout of kids for this great 

program! 
 

Summer Fun Program Co-ordinators: 

We are currently seeking 2 or 3 motivated and dependable 

individuals that enjoy working with children to co-ordinate 

and supervise the Summer Fun Program in Eatonia this 

summer.  Employment will be 3 days a week throughout July 

and August.  You will be expected to help prepare and plan 

crafts, projects, games and activities for children ranging in 

age from 3-12 years.  You will be provided paid time for the 

planning and preparation portion of your work.   Please 

submit resumes stating qualifications, experience and days 

off that will be needed this summer to Vanessa at the Rec 

Office by April 30th, 2018. 
 

Eatonia and District Recreation Board Bursaries: 

The Eatonia and District Recreation Board will provide two 

$100 Bursaries to individuals attending sports/recreation 

camps this summer.  Please submit your application for a 

bursary no later than May 31st, 2018 to the Recreation Office. 
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Sask Lotteries Funding: 

Please note that all organizations that received funding for 

April 1st, 2017 – March 31st, 2018 must have their final report 

submitted to Vanessa at the Recreation office no later than 

April 30th, 2018. 

 

Proceeds from the sale of Saskatchewan Lotteries products 

such as Lotto 6/49, Western 6/49, and Scratch & Win are 

placed in the Saskatchewan Lotteries Trust Fund.    Grants 

from this fund are used to support more than 12,00 sport, 

culture, recreation and community groups in the province.  

Community groups in Eatonia receive funding from the 

Saskatchewan Lotteries Grant Program.   

Eatonia Recreation Office 
Box 405 Eatonia, SK  S0L 0Y0 

Cell:  306-460-7130 

Email:  eatoniarec@sasktel.net 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TO REGISTER CONTACT AMY AT 306.967.2600 
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    SHIRLEY LAROCK 

1942 to 2018 
 

The family of Shirley Larock extends 

our sincere appreciation to our 

relatives, friends and neighbours 

for their kindness and 

thoughtfulness shown during this 

very difficult time.  
 

Thank you for the cards, flowers, gifts of food, donations, 

phone calls, messages, and e-mails. Your love and support 

will always be remembered.  
 

We also wish to thank the caring staff of Eatonia Oasis 

Living as well as the doctors, nurses and staff of Leader 

Hospital and Cypress Regional Hospital for their 

compassionate care of our wife, mother, grandmother and 

great-grandmother. 
 

Special thanks are also extended to Gary Goran for his 

comforting words and to Shooting Star Events for the 

wonderful reception lunch. 
 

We would also like to thank Nathalie and the caring staff at 

Saamis Memorial Funeral Chapel. 
 

Arnott and Families 

 

THE EATONIA BAND ASSOCIATION 

SPRING FUNDRAISER 2018! 

 

Let’s bring on spring!! 
 

12” mixed flower hanging baskets       $35               

12” mixed flower patio planters                           $35 

12” strawberry hanging baskets                           $25 

10-pack 4.3” assorted herbs                      $30     

10-pack 4.3” assorted veggies (new!)                 $30      

10-pack 4.3” annual petunias (purple or white)          $30 

10-pack 4.3” annual marigolds (orange)                     $30     

10-pack 4.3” annual geraniums (red, pink, or white)   $35 

 

 

If you have ordered from us in the past, your 

name will be on our phoning list. If you are a 

new customer or if you haven’t received a 

phone call by April 14 and you would like to 

place an order, please contact  

Yvette Schuh at 967-2700. 
 

NO ONLINE ORDERING – phoning will take place 

from April 1-14 

 
Delivery date – May 8 – in time for Mother’s Day! 

Pick up location – Eatonia Arena – watch for posters for 

pick up times. 

 

 

Payment in full is required  

at time of pick up – no exceptions! 

 

THANK YOU for your  

continued support! 
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100 1st Avenue West  

Leader, SK 
 

Monday to Friday 8:30 – 5:30 

Saturday 10:00 – 3:00 

Excluding Holidays 
 

 

(306) 628-4000 

Toll Free 844-494-0004 
 

We offer: 

- medication reviews 

- pill packs at no cost to you 

- smoking cessation 

- drug-free therapy for insomnia 

- braces, canes, walkers, & other 

aids for daily living 

- a wide variety of toys, gift ware, 

Hallmark cards, Coke/Pepsi products, 

household goods 
 

We deliver to Eatonia 

Follow us on Facebook 

New products, health information and 

in-store specials 
 

The Eatonia Oasis Players would like to extend a heartfelt 

and resounding thank you to Eatonia and surrounding 

communities for your support and encouragement this 

winter during our preparations for the production of “Suite 

Surrender”. Thank you especially to the Lions Club, Debbie 

Kroeker and Geri Golightly, the countless volunteers (and 

Connie and Duane Cridland for organizing them) and all the 

fans who took in one of our shows. 

Also, thank you to the cast and crew of this year’s 

production. After some quick calculations, I estimate each 

member of our club invested approximately 225+ hours 

into our club. Their hard work and dedication paid off, 

resulting in one of our best productions yet.  

Congratulations EOP, I am so proud of you! 

If your community group/organization would like to be 

considered for a donation from Eatonia Oasis Players, 

please submit a letter to: Krista Stevens, Box 94 Eatonia, SK 

outlining your request.  

With gratitude,  

Deanna Callsen 
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A C T I V I T I E S / E V E N T S  T H I S  M O N T H :  

-  M O R N I N G  E X E R C I S E S ,  B A K I N G ,  W H E E L  O F  F U R T U N E ,  G U E S S  T H E  W O R D  

- W O R L D  D A Y  O F  P R A Y E R  W A S  H E L D  A T  E O L .  T H A N K  Y O U  T O  A L L  W H O  H A D  A  

H A N D  I N  O R G A N I Z I N G  T H I S !  

- L I N D S A Y  L A R O C K  A N D  4 5 4  D A N C E R S  W E R E  H E R E  A G A I N ,  A L O N G  W I T H  M I T C H  

W H O  P L A Y E D  U S  A  S P E C I A L  S O N G  A S  A  T R I B U T E  T O  H I S  G R A M M A ,  S H I R L E Y  

L A R O C K .  I T  W A S  V E R Y  T O U C H I N G !  T H A N K  Y O U  A L L  F O R  M A K I N G  T I M E  F O R  U S !  

T H E  L I T T L E  D A N C E R S  W E R E  A M A Z I N G !  

- W E  H E L D  O U R  F I R S T  C R I B B A G E  T O U R N A M E N T  –  T H E  W I N N E R S  W E R E  W I N N I E  

L A R S O N  A N D  M A R G A R E T  M C C O N N E L L ! !  

- T H E  W H I R L S  &  T W I R L S  S Q U A R E  D A N C I N G  C L U B  P E R F O R M E D  F O R  U S !  T H I S  W A S  

E N J O Y E D  B Y  A L L !  S O M E  R E S I D E N T S  R E M I N I S C E D  O F  D A N C E S  L O N G  A G O - I T  

B R O U G H T  B A C K  H A P P Y  M E M O R I E S !  

- O U R  A N N U A L  R E S I D E N T  E A S T E R  D I N N E R  W A S  H E L D  O N  M A R C H  2 5 .  T H I S  W A S  

W E L L  A T T E N D E D ,  I N  S P I T E  O F  T H E  W I N T E R  S T O R M !  T H A N K  Y O U  T O  T H E  

A U X I L I A R Y  A N D  T H E  E O L  B O A R D  O F  D I R E C T O R S  F O R  H O S T I N G  T H I S !  

 

Thank you to Jeff, Wade and Kevin Stevens 

for spearheading the E.O.L. Growing Project 

last year!! Over $30,000 has been raised! 

We are seeking another farming operation to 

partner with us for the upcoming year…it 

would be wonderful to keep this project 

alive! Contact Krista or Cora for more 

information! 

 

 

 

Resident Update:  We have 16 residents living at E.O.L.  

Our heartfelt condolences go to the Larock family and to the Eremenko family. 

Shirley Larock passed away on March 3rd and Susie Eremenko passed away on March 13. 

Both these dear ladies will be missed by all of us. 

(If you or a family member feel that you may need the services of our facility, now or in the future, talk to 

Cora at (306)967-2447 for more information.) 

 

 

CARDS/GAMES 

TUESDAY 

2:00 to 3:30 

Everyone Welcome!! 

BINGO!! 

Thursday 

2:30 to 3:30 

It’s great to see so 

many attending!  

Bring your quarters!! 

Check out our  

facebook page!! 

EATONIA OASIS LIVING 

Newsletter                   MARCH 2018 

The Eatonia District Health Care Foundation provides the Handivan for the residents of E.O.L. whether it be 
for appointments, trips to go sight-seeing or shopping…Thank you for this! Thank you to those who volunteer 
to drive the handivan as well! 
 

If there is anyone who would like information on the trips that are planned, contact Vicki at 967-2447.  You 
are more than welcome to join us! 

Thank you to our Volunteers: 

-Marie Smith for organizing our Craft Sessions 

-Nichole Perry from “Tickled Pink” for doing the ladies nails 

-To the many volunteers who helped at our Resident Easter Dinner – Ethan Green, 

Taryn Green, Alyssa Evans, Candace Laich, EOL staff members and their spouses, 

the Auxiliary & EOL Board members’ spouses, the Lion’s Club for letting us use the 

hall – so many to say thank you to! We couldn’t have done it without you!  

-Brett Stimson and Breanne Follensbee for serving evening lunch 

(If you would like to volunteer at EOL, call Vicki or Cora at 306-967-2447) 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

WORLD DAY OF PRAYER 

MARCH 2 

E.O.L. ACTIVITY ROOM 

~ 

454 DANCE CO. 

MARCH 13 AT 10:00 

~ 

“RESIDENT EASTER DINNER” 

SUNDAY, MARCH 25 AT 4:30 

EATONIA COMMUNITY HALL 

WATCH FOR MORE DETAILS! 

 

Thank you to all the men and women who provide the 

church services at Eatonia Oasis Living.  Fulfilling the 

residents’ spiritual needs is an important part of their care, 

and everyone at E.O.L. appreciates you very much.  Our 

services are Wednesday afternoons at 2:30 if anyone would 

like to join us.         

 

Thank you to everyone who has made 
a contribution of any kind to our 
facility. We appreciate it from the 

bottom of our hearts!! 

 

Happy Birthday to Betty Lothammer!! Celebrating 88 years!! 

Thank you to the Lutheran Church ladies for hosting the monthly birthday party! The cake 

was delicious! We enjoyed a wonderful afternoon of good company! 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

CLOTHING SALE!! 

APRIL 4
TH

 1:00 TO 5:00 

E.O.L. ACTIVITY ROOM 

~ 

BUS TRIP TO KINDERSLEY 

APRIL 13
TH

 LEAVING AT 1:00 

~ 

CRIBBAGE TOURNAMENT 

APRIL 17 STARTS AT 6:00 P.M. 

~ 

“CASH BACK” 

(TRIBUTE TO JOHNNY CASH) 

APRIL 20 AT 2:00 

 

Thank you to everyone who has made a 
contribution of any kind to our facility. 

We appreciate it from the bottom of our hearts!! 

 

Welcome to Candice Laich-

Grant, our Eaton School CWEX 

Student this year!! We hope 

your enjoy your time with us!! 
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EATONIA CAMPGROUND COMMITTEE IS LOOKING FOR 
 

Volunteers 
 

to help out at the 

Community Consignment Auction 

Food & Pie Booth on 
 

Saturday, April 7th 
 

Please contact Debbie Adams at 306-967-2201  

if you are willing to help out. 

 

EATONIA CAMPGROUND COMMITTEE IS LOOKING FOR 
 

Pie Donations 
 

for the Community Consignment auction 
 

 

Saturday, April 7th 
 

 

If you are willing to donate a pie please 

Contact Debbie Adams at 306-967-2201 
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 The Mantario Lions would like to thank 

all the participants, volunteers, and for 

the donation of food and supplies used 

during the day. 

Thank you everyone for coming out to 

our Winterfest! Without your support 

this great event couldn’t take place. 

A special thanks to all the following sponsors. Your support is overwhelming! 

Leader Electric Ltd 

Leader Pharmacy 

Western Sales-Rosetown 

Oyen Vet Services 

B & S Mobile Seed Cleaning 

4-Hire Welding 

KB Airconditioning 

Butt’s Seed Cleaning 

Somerville Farms Ltd. 

Judy Burk-Farm Link-Kindersley 

Mainline Motors-Kindersley 

Holland’s Hot Oiler Ltd 

Sunset Hills Farms 

Feiffer Tire Store 

Cridland Farms 

Saskatoon Agri Parts 

Sharon and Brian Ward 

After Effects 

Paul and Lisa Stevens 

 

 

 

 

Vold’s Collision Centre 

S and G Beechinor 

Peavey Mart 

Canadian Natural Resources Ltd 

Teine Energy 

First Avenue Esthetics-Kindersley 

NAPA Auto Parts 

G3 Grain Handling-Leader 

CPS-Eatonia 

G-Mac’s AG Team Inc 

Hill Acme Ltd 

District Co-op-Kindersley 

PCCU-Eatonia 

Bumper to Bumper 

Eatonia Agencies 

Veronica’s Sewing Supplies 

21-44 Store 

Coliseum Mediterranean Grill 

Kindersley Castle Building Centre 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prairie Rose Floral & Gift 

Studio 117 

Speedy Auto Glass 

TD Canada-Kindersley 

Bredy’s Country Store 

Energy Dodge Ltd 

Patterson AG-Leader 

Patterson AG-Kindersley 

Hayes Mechanical 

Hayes Sand and Gravel 

Flamans-Saskatoon 

We apologize if anyone was missed. 

Thanks also to the members, 

spouses and community members 

that helped with working and 

donations. It’s great to see all of 

our old friends and meet new ones. 

See you next year!! 

Janeil Enterprises Inc/Sweetheart Pollinators  

is looking for 3 employees from later in June to 

middle or end of August, 2018. These are labour 

positions to assist beekeepers with gathering honey 

and other beekeeping work. Heavy lifting required. 

Must have NO BEE STING ALERGIES and able to 

work in a team environment. 

Wage: $14.50 - $20.00 per hour 
 

Apply to Neil Specht/Janeil Enterprises Inc. 
By Fax (306)967-2841, phone (306)463-8864 or 

email janeil@sasktel.net 

March Screening Cooperative 
 

Ray & Leah Cooper 
Todd Schimpf 
Craney Farms 

 

Thank you to Kevin Lee for the use of the truck & 

Somerville’s for hauling. 


